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“Excellent attendance is vital for children to flourish and achieve”  

 

May 2025 

Dear Families 

We are pleased to announce that there will be an ‘end of an era trip’ for Year 6 to Flamingo Land on 
Tuesday 10th June.  This will be a reward for their time at St Bartholomew’s and to celebrate their 
achievements in Year 6. 

We would aim to arrive at Flamingo Land for opening time, which would be 10am and to leave when 
it closes, which would be 5pm.  Children would need to arrive in school for 7:45am and we would be 
expecting to arrive back at school between 7:00-7:15pm.  There will be a letter closer to the time 
confirming details. 

Children will be expected to bring a pack up (unless free school dinners) and the children will also go 
to McDonalds on the way home.   

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £25 to help school cover the cost of the trip (the 
voluntary contribution can be paid as a whole amount, or paid in instalments).  The voluntary 
contribution can be paid using Parent Pay, or card at the school office.  It must be paid by Friday 6th 
June. 

We feel the voluntary contribution is very reasonable when you take account of what the children 
will be experiencing on the day and the circumstances which has led to a significant increase in 
costs.  If we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we may need to cancel the trip. 

Please complete the attached slip and return to school. 

Please contact me for any questions/comments you might have. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr D Needham 

Deputy Head Teacher and Years 5/6 Leader 
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We use your personal information in accordance to our Privacy Notice which can be found on our 
website. 
 

 

Flamingo Land 

 

I give my consent to my child attending the trip on Tuesday 10th June. 

 

 

Name of child:  ____________________________________________  Class: _________________ 

 

 

Telephone number: 

                                         

                                      

My child will be collected from school.  

                      

       Please circle  

My child will walk home. 

 

 

 

Any Health Conditions:  _____________________________________________________ 

 

 

Signature:  ________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:info@stbartsleeds.org.uk
mailto:headteacher@stbartsleeds.org.uk

